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Due to my years of experience with homelessness, 

 I would definitely oppose this bill, 

The majority of homeless people are choosing to live that way whether it's because 

of mental illness or drug induced mental illness, they are involved in theft prostitution 

and deadly distribution of horrible substances like fentanyl, these people need actual 

housing, for those that can handle, the percentage of homeless that are criminals is 

way to high, and laws like this will give criminals more rights and freedom to act as a 

criminal and not a productive member of this wonderful city 


